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12 March 2024 

 
 

Dear Families, 

Y3 Tag Rugby Tournament – Friday 22 March 2024 

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school at the borough tag rugby tournament on Friday 

22 March at Glyn School Playing Field, Priest Hill, KT17 3DZ.  This event starts at 1.00pm and should be 

finished by 3.30pm. 

 

Children will need to be collected from school at 12.15pm.  They will have already changed into their 

PE kits and will have eaten their lunch. Please ensure your child has plenty of water and a snack for 

the afternoon to keep them going. 

 

Parents/Carers are welcome to come and watch this event.  However, there is no parking available 

at Priest Hill or NESCOT car park so please can we ask that you park considerately in the surrounding 

area. Parents/carers will be able to drive in to Priest Hill to drop off only. Miss Jenkins will be there to 

greet the children. 

 

The following children have been chosen to represent the school: 

 

Matilda, Lua, Ethan, Alex, Ben, Harrison, George, Esme, Pyper and Charlie. 

 

Here is a link to the Google Form so you can give permission for your child to take part and also 

indicate who will be taking and collecting them. Please ensure this is completed by Friday 15 March. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs D Waldron 

PE Leader 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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